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Tiedote 14.4.2025

Construction work April-May 
The blasting work at the English School construction site has progressed according to schedule and is 
expected to be completed around the end of April or beginning of May. Heavy vehicles required for the 
transportation of blasting material are moving in the area. We ask you to exercise caution in traffic and 
avoid prolonged stays near noisy work areas. 

Upcoming new construction phases:

• The start of piling work has been specified and will begin during week 17.

• Geothermal drilling is planned for May–June.

The hut located in Riistavuori Park will remain in place. 

Attention continues to be paid to limiting dust nuisances. Solutions are also being sought for the 
resonance caused by the construction site's generator in some neighboring buildings. We apologize 
for the inconvenience caused by the work.

Schedule

Follow the process by scanning the QR-code or visit our website (https://engs.fi/new-school/).
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